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Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) [elena@judgewatch.org]

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2008 5:20 PM

To: 'gbirnbaum@nypost.com’; ‘fud31@aol.com’; 'kinypost@aol.com’

Subject: GIVING YOU THE LEAD: NY Post Letter to the Editor, published yesterday, urges media probe of

Spitzer's corruption as Attorney General --
Attachments: 3-19-08-original-Itr-to-editor-nypost.pdf; 6-26-06-Itr-to-faso-21pp.pdf

TO: NEW YORK POST:
Greg Birnbaum, Political Editor
Fredric Dicker, Albany Bureau
Ken Lovett, Albany Bureau

Have you read it?

The published letter highlights the hoax of Mr. Spitzer’s “public integrity unit” and his modus
operandi of litigation fraud to defeat citizen lawsuits challenging the very governmental
corruption his “public integrity unit” was neither investigating nor prosecuting — both long
suppressed by an election-rigging press. It states that media probe of Mr. Spitzer’s record as
Attorney General would “propel systemic reforms more sweeping than any Spitzer...might
have advanced.”

Attached is the originally-submitted, more expansive, letter to the editor, entitled “Learning
the ‘Lessons ™, together with CJA’s June 26, 2006 letter to John Faso, referred to therein.

The shortened letter to the editor, published by the Post, is on CJA’s website,
www.judgewatch.org, most conveniently accessible via our sidebar panel “Press
Suppression” which links to a “Special Topic” about “Spitzer’s Media Enablers”. The direct
link is: http://www.judgewatch.org/web-pages/press-suppression/special-topic-spitzer-media-
enablers.htm .

If you are not going to investigate and report on the readily-verifiable, major story highlighted
by CJA’s letter to the editor, published in YOUR OWN NEWSPAPER, please advise as to
the reason — and whether you will refer it on to other journalists who will.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

3/24/2008



